Decision Paper

To: Nelson County Board of Education

From:  Tom Dekle, District Grant Writer 

CC:  Dr. Janice O. Lantz, Superintendent

Subject: Chinese Guest Teacher Program
Date: January 19, 2010

Issue: The College Board, in collaboration with the National Council of State Supervisors for Languages (NCSSFL) sponsors a Chinese Guest Teacher Program in partnership with Hanban/Confucius Institute, China. This school district already has a long association with Hanban and has developed a Chinese language program. This grant will provide support for bringing another Chinese language teacher here in exchange for payment of an administrative fee ($2,000), assignment of a teaching position, and a package of housing and transportation benefits. The Hanban program will provide compensation ($13,000) for the Chinese teacher. Another grant currently supports the Chinese program through the Department of Education, but it expires at the end of this year. 

Recommendation:  Approval for the requested application to The College Board to participate in the Chinese Guest Teacher Program. 

Motion:  Motion by __________ and second by _______ to approve the application by Nelson County School District to The College Board to participate in the Chinese Guest Teacher Program. 

